
NOTICE FOR COMPUTER SCIENCE  STUDENTS OF 
CLASS 12 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
Kindly send your ward to the school for her ISC-
COMPUTER SCIENCE PRACTICAL EXAMINATION to be 
conducted on 16.12.2023, Saturday.  
 
Reporting Time – 7:30 AM 
Tentative time to go back – 11:15 AM 
 
Please note that students will keep their bags in class 12-C 
before going to the Computer Science Lab. 
 
Regards, 
Principal 
SMC 


